Invitation of Tender for Service Provision -
Supply of School Library Furniture and Renovation

Pope Paul VI College is now inviting holders of valid Business Registration
Certificate to tender for the supply of School Library Furniture and
Renovation.

Interested companies could bring along your company chop or a copy of
your Business Registration Certificate to collect documents for the
aforementioned tender in person from our General Office from 31 January
2022 to 1° March 2022 during our office hours (Monday to Friday: 9:00am
— 12:00noon, 1:30pm — 4:00pm, Saturday: 9:00am — 12:00noon, Public
Holidays: Closed). The closing date for the tender is 3™ March 2022
(12:00n00n).

For enquiries, please contact Miss Yeung at 2420 8155.
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